
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

PHOTO PERMISSION FORM 
 

Occasionally, we may take photographs of the children/young people at our school. We may use 
these images in our schools prospectus or in other printed publications that we produce, as well as 
on our website or on project display boards at our school. We may also make video or web cam 
recordings for school-to-school conferences, monitoring or other educational use. Harrow Council 
may also use our photographs of pupils to illustrate work in Harrow schools in council publications, 
publicity materials and the Internet. 
 
From time to time the media may visit our school and may take photographs, film footage or carry 
out radio interviews. Pupils will often appear in these images, which may appear in local or 
national newspapers, or on televised news programmes. Photos for the media and other publicity 
purposes may also be taken at events where our school is taking part. Please answer the 
questions below, sign and date the form where shown and return the completed form to the 
school as soon as possible. 
 
Please circle your answer: 
 
1) Are you happy for your child’s photograph to be taken when participating in school activities? 
This may include photographs taken by other parents at school plays and events                
Yes / No 
 
2) If your answer to question 1 is yes, please tick the box to say you are happy for your child’s 
photo to be used in the following ways: 
 
a) In publications and publicity materials produced by the school and by Harrow Council. 
b) On the school website and Harrow Council websites. 
c) Recorded on video or web cam. 
 
3) Are you happy for your child to appear in the media? This may mean their photo and name is 
used in print     Yes / No 
 
Please note that websites can be viewed throughout the world and not just in the United Kingdom 
where UK law applies.  
 
Name of child:                                                      Class:             
 
Parent/Carer name: 
 
Parent/Carer signature:      Date:   


